
Toby Mack, Washington, DC.
Iâ€™m writing on behalf of the Energy Equipment and Infrastructure Alliance 
(EEIA) in support of the Appalachian Reliability Project, FERC Docket 
CP25-528-000. EEIA represents the energy infrastructure construction supply 
chain: hundreds of companies and thousands of workers supplying construction, 
equipment, materials and services to energy infrastructure projects.

Additional natural gas infrastructure is critically needed to fuel 
fast-growing demand for electricity to power manufacturing, homes and 
businesses, computing capacity, and general electrification. Our energy 
systems are nearing their limits to supply affordable and reliable power. 
Substantial additional capacity must be added in the near term to avoid 
disruptions that would seriously threaten the publicâ€™s health and safety, 
and impair the jobs and economic contributions of businesses and industry.  

The Appalachian Reliability Project is needed to help meet the growing needs 
of energy consumers throughout the regions it serves. We urge you to conduct 
an effective and timely review.  

Sincerely,

Toby Mack
President & CEO
Energy Equipment and Infrastructure Alliance
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